Targus, Lorri (UTC)

From:
Sent:

To:
Subject:

Sep 5, 2015

Sierra Club <information@sierraclub.org> on behalf of Suzi Hokonson
<sierra@sierraclub.org>

Friday, September 04, 2015 10:15 PM

Public Involvement (UTC)

Move beyond coal to clean energy!

Washington Utilities And Transportation Commmission

Dear And Transportation Commmission,

We urge you to move Avista Utilities beyond coal to clean energy solutions. This is a huge opportunity to invest in a
clean energy future and local jobs instead of dumping millions of dollars into an outdated coal-fired power plant.

The community has already been surprised to discover that Avista gets 20% of its electricity from coal! Over 1,500 Avista
customers have signed a petition to the Utilities and Transportation Commission supporting this

The choice is clear - spend millions of dollars propping up your aging, out-of-state coal plant or invest in clean energy

and jobs for Washington's future.

Let's create thousands of clean energy jobs, and take a step on climate change in the process.

Sincerely,

Suzi Hokonson

1315 W Woodside PI
Spokane, WA 99208-4264
(509) 326-2216
suzihokonson@yahoo.com



